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27/05/2021

Dear Mr Hodgson,

Sydney International Speedway (SSI1-10048)
Construction Traffic Management Sub-Plan Revision E

| refer to the Construction Traffic Management (CTMP) Sub-Plan Revision E, which was submitted to
the Planning Secretary in accordance with Conditions A6 and A22(d) of SSI-10048.

I note that the revised Construction Traffic Management Plan has been approved by the project’s
Environmental Representative as the Plan has considered all relevant matters set out in the
Infrastructure Approval in relation to Traffic and Transport.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the CTMP Rev E and the conditions of
approval, then the requirements of the conditions of approval will prevail.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Brittany Golding on 02 9995 5742.

Yours sincerely
'k /A/Q

Matthew Todd-Jones
Team Leader - Rail
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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